

Term Dates 2020

Term 2: Wed 29 Apr – Fri 3 July Term 3: Wed 29 July – Fri 25 Sep Term 4: Tues 13 Oct – Wed 16 Dec

2020		
Term 2		
Mon 11 May		Return to Preschool and Primary begins
Mon 11 May	7pm	Kinma Ltd. Annual General Meeting - please contact the office if you require platform details to attend
Fri 3 July		End Term 2





Rainbow over Kinma this week



Admin

NOTICE OF 2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the members of Kinma Limited ABN 12 000 964 081 ("the Company") will be held at 127 Coolowie Road, Terrey Hills NSW 2084 on Tuesday 11th May, 2020 at 7pm.

Due to physical distancing requirements currently in place this will be via an online platform, please contact office if you require details to attend. All Members are entitled to attend the Annual General Meeting. 'Members' are defined in rule 7 of the Constitution.

Empty Soap Bottles



Do you have any empty hand soap bottles? We would like some empties that we can wash and re-use. Please send in with your child/ren next week if you do.

Collection for Kids Packs

Mrs Mac is a charitable group who provide help for families on the Central Coast and they aim to have little packs for kids when their mums come in for help at their shelter.

We're gathering some snack items to make up these kids packs – poppers, chips, snacks etc., if you'd like to contribute to our collection please send in items with your child/ren next week.

Thank you!





Education Leader

Dear Kinma Community,

The Kinma environment has felt very different these last weeks. We're so fortunate to be surrounded by such beauty and yet something has desperately been missing... the children!

We are all so looking forward to the cacophony of sounds and vibrant and inquisitive energy that will reside once more in our special place.

Insighter company of experiences ongoing negotiations

ongoing negotiations

curious and connections and connections and connections questioning

deliberated critical exploring

awareness of others' feelings

bubbling explanations

And we will be whole again.

We can't wait!
Love Michelle xx



What's been happening at Kinma?









Group 4 videos

The Stiiiiinky Cheeeeese Man! https://vimeo.com/412557822

Counting on Frank Story Time https://vimeo.com/412561171



Group 1 videos

Kinma Planet Report

https://vimeo.com/kinmaschool/download/412185462/878ae945bc

Welcome to Term 2!

https://vimeo.com/kinmaschool/download/404875787/0078482028









Group 2 videos

A yummy cooking session! https://vimeo.com/411281536/b550393d46

Some outtakes!

https://vimeo.com/411592105/538ca277a3





Guess who? Some mystery guests came to one of Group 3's Whole Group Zoom call this week!









Email address: greenoshc@gmail.com Mobile: 0468 371 342

At Green Umbrella OSHC we endeavour to extend the children's learning and knowledge by providing opportunities for new experiences within the program. One of the methods for developing this aspect of the program is enabled by incorporating special or themed days in response to local, national or global events and celebrations.

Included in the program and of particular enjoyment (once the hesitation was overcome) was the acknowledgement of Australian Dance Week. To facilitate the children's engagement and their request to be able to utilise technology, the team brought in a Nintendo Wii. A form of technology that requires active participation, as it senses movement. Initially, there were some reservations about dancing in front of one another but with the support and encouragement of their peers and staff, the afternoon of dance was well underway and boy did we use some energy and work up a sweat! Some of the songs that we followed the choreographed moves to were "It's Raining Men", "Hot and Cold", "Womanizer", "Eye of the Tiger", "Who Let the Dogs Out" and the most popular "Cotton Eye Joe"...just to name a few.

This was not only a fun way to acknowledge dance but develop the children's reliance, try something new and promote health and wellbeing.

Just a quick update, we have included a Question of the Week on our program board that all of our families can contribute to including parents and staff. These will cover a range of topics such as program, menu, feedback etc. and align with discussions being held with the children during the sessions. If you would like to contribute, simply write your comment on the board.

If you have any questions, comments or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

